
 

 

to the families of Jeanne Christie, whose mother Peggy 

Pew passed away on April 4; to Jan Tedrick, whose husband Al passed away 

on April 6; and to Ted Eschels, whose wife Natalie passed away on April 7. 
 

for the care packages sent to the 

Operation Inherent Resolve here at Camp Arifjan, Kuwait. Please pray for our 

Soldiers who are deployed here in Iraq and Syria, for protection, safety, 

courage, wellness, spiritual edification and resiliency.  We pray the Lord's 

blessings upon the Highland Park Baptist Church and its ministry.  CH Philio 
  

to our GMF planning team for the excellent Global Missions 

emphasis this past week.  We continue to give thanks to God for the many  

He has called to further the Gospel around the world and for our opportunity  

to support them with our finances and prayer. 
  

Women’s Ministries will be hosting a summer group book study, 

Because He Loves Me by Elyse Fitzpatrick. Information meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 7 at 7:00pm in South Atrium.  Watch for details next week. 

 

May 14, 2017 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Living Hope Moms - Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $2,364,805 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $2,431,250 

Surplus:                      $23,555 

 

Searching the Visible, Discovering the Invisible 

Sundays, July 9-August 27, 2017 
 

Just for elementary kids this Summer, a VBS-style program is planned for 

eight consecutive Sunday mornings from 10:10am – 12:35pm. 
 

As Starveyors, kids wills search the skies and God’s Word to uncover God’s 

truth etched in His handiwork. They will discover the God who created 

everything there is – the knowable and the unknowable, the visible and the 

invisible, and that He wants a relationship with them. 
 

We are looking to complete eight teams of ten adults who will commit 

themselves to one Sunday this summer in serving on a Galactic Starveyors 

ministry team. 
 

Will you help the elementary children of Kid City this summer enjoy a fun, 

exciting morning at church?  Volunteer sign ups continue in the Atrium 

Foyer.  A training meeting for all volunteers will be Wednesday, June 7. 

 

, we are thankful to celebrate a time of Parent / 

Child Dedication at the 8:45am Worship Service along with Edward & Shara 

Marbry dedicating Elise Catherine and Stephan & Jesse Dage dedicating 

Louisa Marie to the Lord for His purposes and for His glory. 
 

We are also thankful to celebrate a time of Parent / Child Dedication at the 

11:15am Worship Service along with Matt & Katelyn Coughenour dedicating 

Ainsley Eva; Chad & Doris Shellabarger dedicating Tobias Lee; and Aaron & 

Alisa Hamel dedicating Talia Marie to the Lord for His purposes and for His 

glory. 

 

Register your Kindergarten 

through 5th grade child for five amazing high-energy days including  

sports, music and craft activities, combined with Biblical teaching – right  

here on our HPBC campus from 9:00am - 4:00pm.  To register online visit 

www.springhillcamps.com.   

 

We need volunteers to assist with promotion, registration, onsite activities 

and hosting counselors.  Also, teens are welcome as "counselors in 

training”. For information, contact Barb Crowley at 248-885-1255 or 

barbjackcrowley@gmail.com.  Visit the table in the Atrium Foyer today! 

 

opportunity  

this summer, you are invited to be a part of a team from HPBC to staff  

the Pontiac Kids Camp, August 7-9.  Teachers, small group leaders, sports  

& game leaders are needed.   
  

Joe and Jeannie Ciluffo will be with us next Sunday, May 21 from 12:30 - 

3:00pm to provide orientation for this camp outreach.  A light lunch will  

be provided in the Atrium Cafe. Please RSVP by Wednesday, May 17 by 

contacting Loosha at ext. 228 or by email at lsimmons@hpbc.cc.  

http://www.springhillcamps.com
mailto:barbjackcrowley@gmail.com


 

MOTS - Moms of Tots—9:15am 

 

 

 During these Sundays in May, we 

are collecting for this special fund that gives us the opportunity over and 

above our budget to help our missionary families throughout the coming 

year with unexpected or emergency needs. This fund also includes the 

provision of a special gift for our missionaries at Christmas.  Please use the 

blue envelopes near your seat, or select Missionary Assistance Fund as the 

option on Push Pay or Online Giving.  
 

 

Pick up your copy of the recent edition of our 

missionary prayer guide at the Welcome Center today!  
 

serving with SEND International in Poland, 

asks for prayer as their church continues to look for a larger building for 

regular church activities and to accommodate for growth.  Pray for unity 

and God’s direction.  Pray also for his German friend, Hans, who is 

seeking—and that God would continue bringing people into his life that 

he can then water spiritual seeds.  Joshua is thankful that since being 

back in Poland for several months, he has been free from kidney 

stones!  Thank you for praying.    
  

and family, as his wife of almost 62 years, 

Delthia, went to her heavenly home on Monday, April 24.  You may send 

condolences to Roy at P.O. Box 1264, Congress, AZ 85332. 

Message: Heritage - Acts 16:1-5; 2 Timothy 1:5 & 3:14-15  

 

May 14, 2017 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 

 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ____________________________ 

Street ____________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State _____  Zip ______________ 

Contact Phone ___________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married   

□ Widowed 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248-357-5464 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.  We 

would like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions you  

might have or with information you desire.  Please visit our Welcome  

Center in the Atrium Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, 

or complete the Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop 

box as you leave the service this morning.  Thanks for visiting HPBC today! 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

All Creatures of Our God and King 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Baby Dedications 

Special: Jesus Loves Me 

The Love of God 

Choir: I Lift Up My Eyes 

Communion 

He Hideth My Soul 

Message 

Glorious 

Baby Dedications 

Christ is Enough 

Communion 

All I Have is Christ 

Great I Am 

It Is Well 

Message 

All I Have is Christ 

 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

 

 

 

 Nursery / Scooters     Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls 

 Herd Middle School      Crash High School 

 Living Hope Moms    Chancel Choir Rehearsal  

 Oasis Scripture & Prayer   


